Docket: 50-285/82-23

830215008/ 830207
SDR ADOCK 05008885

Or3aha Public Power District
A1/N: W. C. Jones, Division Manager

Production Operations
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 8, 1982, in response to our

letter, dated November 8, 1982. We have noted your completion scheduies

for the various items and plan to evaluate your actions during subsequent

inspections.
Sincerely,
’/J /
W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2
g

Fort Calhoun Station

ATTN: W. G. Gates, Manager
P. 0. Box 399

Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036
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Omaha Public Power District e

bcec's w/ltr dtd 12/8/82
bcc to DMB for dist. (IE 35)

bcc dist. by RIV

Regional Administrator

RRI

Section Chief

R. L. Bangart

C. A. Hackney

Nebraska State Dept. of Health
Kansas State Dept. of Health



